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Comments: I appreciate the lodge that's already there and the current owner. However, building a massive resort

is not something that would be in the best interest of the wilderness or the wildlife. Environmental impact should

be thoroughly considered, and, from what I've been able to glean, it seems like this proposal is being fast-tracked

and is also bypassing the environmental impact statement, which is shameful. I strongly object to this

development. 


